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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Gene Summers Construction, Inc., for the 

Rebsamen Park Road Drainage Improvement Project.     

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 

$357,003.60, which is the base bid amount of $297,503.00, 

plus 20% contingencies. Funding for this project is from the 

State and Local Fiscal Recovery Fund (SLFRF) Grant 

authorized by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) as 

authorized by Resolution No. 15,524, Account No. 

G0506AR40D.     

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will replace an undersized box culvert under 

Rebsamen Park Road near Iris Drive.  Also included are new 

street stormwater inlets, curbs, sidewalk repair and related 

work.  Bid No. 2181 was issued and it was determined that 

Gene Summers Construction, Inc., was the lowest, 

responsive, responsible bid meeting specifications of three 

(3) bids received for the project.     

 


